May 1, 2017 \\ /

City of Mansfield EAGLERIDGE
1200 E. Broad Street OPERATING

Mansfield, TX 76063
Attn: David Nicholson

RE:  Request for Extension
Woodlands Estates East and West Padsites
Tarrant County, Texas

Gentlemen:

Eagleridge Energy, LLC, operated by Eagleridge Operating, LL.C (“EagleRidge”) has previously
requested approval and the City of Mansfield has graciously approved the temporary approval to use Gas
Lift Compressors at the Woodlands Estate sites. EagleRidge’s request was due to the high cost of
conversion to electricity, the commercial nature of the conversion and available units for rental.

EagleRidge began working with Summit Midstream to design a solution that would greatly reduce
compression and emissions from the gas wells but also at the compressor site operated by Summit
Midstream and thus significantly reduce emissions. The following is the current status of that effort:

1. EagleRidge and Summit are negotiating terms to allow EagleRidge to utilize Summit’s
compressor station in Mansfield for gas lift, however, the compression units would be greatly
reduced in size.

2. Part of this deal includes Summit connecting its two gathering systems, which will reduce the
overall emissions footprint at Summit’s compressor station in Mansfield.

3. The connection between the two systems requires agreements between Summit and additional
parties outside the scope of the Summit-EagleRidge agreement.

4. As further negotiations for those additional agreements unfold and strive toward a long-term
solution to EagleRidge’s compression needs and the city of Mansfield’s desire to reduce
emissions.

5. Summit is (and has been) more than willing to work with EagleRidge to facilitate these goals.
We will continue to work with EagleRidge and the third party to revise our proposal as necessary
to create a win-win situation for Mansfield, Summit and EagleRidge, which aims towards a
beneficial outcome for the local community as well.

We anticipate a solution and beginning of that conversion within the next 60-90 days and hereby request
an extension of 90 days to allow EagleRidge to continue its operations during this effort.

Should need any other information or have any questions please call me at §17-946-2873 or my email at
mgrawe(@eagleridgeenergy.com.

Very truly yours,
EAGLERIDGE OPERATING, LLC EagleRidge Operating, LLC
P.O.Box 191447
[‘/ Dallas, TX 75219
Mark L. Grawe O 214-295-6704

. . . F 214-520-2773
Executive Vice President and COO




